
ROYAL NORWEGIAN_CONSULATE GENERAL 
800, FOSH.t\.Y 'l'OWBR 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 

Dear Mro Erdahl., 

December 19, 1973 

I h~ve the honor to inform you that Mr. 
Hartley Antonsen who has served as Vice Consul at 
this.Consulate General since July 1, 1970, has 
been :promoted to the rank of Consul as of May l, 

1973. 
I enclose copy of note of December 11, 1973,­

:from the Department of State to the Ambassador of 
Norway in Washington, DoC., relating to this matter .. 

I ta.~e this opportunity to assure you of my 

highest considerationo 

Honorable Arlen t.. Erdahl 
Becretax-y of State of Minnesota 

st. :eaul, Minnesota 
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Excellency: 

DEPARTMENT '.iF STATE 

#ASH1t,l(;tQN 

December 11 0 1973 

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt 

of your note dated November 14, 1973, stating that 

Mr. Hartley Oliver Antonsen, who has been serving as 

Vice Consul of Norway at Minneapolis, Minnesota, has 

been promoted to the rank of Consul. 

In compliance with the request contained in your 

note, recognition is accorded Mr. Antonsen as Consul 

of Norway at Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my 

highest consideration. 

For the Secretary of State: 

His Excellency 

-S"6ren Christian Sommerfelt, 

Ambassador of Norway. 
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